
…but we need 

to call this 

one off. 

After careful consideration, it is with great 

regret that the Smoky Hill Education 

Foundation has decided to cancel the 2020 

Scramble for Schools Golf Tournament 

fundraiser, which was planned for June 1 

at the Salina Municipal Golf Course.  

Necessary social distancing precautions to prevent the spread of COVID-19 

would have resulted in a less-enjoyable event; and, more importantly, going 

ahead with the tournament would have presented the real potential of 

putting the health of you - our steadfast supporters - at risk.  

It was not an easy decision, but we are confident that it is the safest, most 

responsible decision we could make for the well-being of everyone involved. 

Thank you so much for all the ways you continue to support our 

educational mission, and thank you for your understanding as we make this 

unfortunate - but necessary - change of plans. We will return in 2021 better 

and stronger than ever, and we hope to count on your support next year. 
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info@smokyhill.org 

It was close to tee time… 
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